
Coastal Management plays a vital role in protecting property and 
infrastructure, maintaining our quality of life, providing habitat for sea 
turtles and other marine life, and sustaining our island for the future.

All work is taking place at a time of year when it has the least 
impact on sea turtles. Beach access closures will be minimized to 
the greatest extent possible. Weather conditions, technical and 
equipment challenges, and funding timelines can all contribute to 
changes in starting dates and estimated completion dates.

Over the next few months, the Town will 
be implementing these projects: 

• Maintenance dredging of the Lake 
Worth Inlet/Palm Beach Harbor with 
sand placement in          by U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers.

• Transportation of sand via truck haul
 from          to         for beach 
renourishment.

• Beach and Dune Renourishment at 
Phipps Ocean Park and           to repair 
damages from Hurricanes Ian and 
Nicole.

• Placement of sand on         and  
dunes to repair storm damages.
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Learn more about the Town’s
Coastal Beach Management Plan, 

beach closures and progress updates

Questions or concerns? 
Visit townofpalmbeach.com or 

Call 561-838-5440
QR 

CodeScan here

Coastal  Management 2024-25 
Protecting our Homes and our Beaches Today and for the FutureT o w n  o f  P a l m  B e a c h

Construction Window 
November 2024 - April 2025
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